Townsend, Erle

From: kari seavey <kseavey@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 7:39 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on 127-AAdvanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am writing because | do not feel Maine should be adopting this law. Maine is not California, and
electric cars and all these things California wants on vehicles will not work in Maine. Our weather is
to cold and snowy for these vehicles.

Maine people do not get paid what California people get paid and there is way more low income
people in Maine. We can not afford the prices of new vehicles in this state now let alone how
expensive they will be with all the regulations.

Please start thinking about the Maine people and stop thinking we are a rich state. Stop this bill from
going through.

Thanks
Kari Seavey



